He defends the cause of the fatherless and the widow, and loves the foreigner residing among you.

—Deuteronomy 10:18 NIV



New Ministry in a New Country

We are excited to announce a new ministry in a new country!

A family that is concluding a year of home assignment (furlough) feels God directing them down a new path. However, due to the sensitive nature of the work, we cannot publish details online.

If you would like to learn more and do not already receive a paper copy of our monthly newsletter, please contact us.

Additional content withheld for security reasons.



New Bible Study in Cayman Brac



In Cayman Brac, Dr. Gayle and Micki Woods started a new Bible study in their home on Friday nights this month. It is a 12-week DVD series called "The Truth Project."

Dr. Woods writes, "This is a powerful study which I have used several times. It is very good in helping Christians gain a strong foundation in the Word of God."

Please pray for those in attendance, that they would be strengthened in their faith through this study.



RETURN SERVICE REQUESTED



1 1

Myanmar

John graduated from Shiloh Bible College in 2019. He is from the Hmong people group and moved to a village near the border with Thailand to plant a church there.

Pastor Andrew shared good news about John's ministry:

"By God's grace, he gave water baptism to 13 new converts. Now, he has 25 families at his church at [this] village."

Pastor Andrew concludes, "Please pray that the Lord will bring more souls among the Hmong tribes."

Please also continue praying for the country of Myanmar as they suffer under the heavy hand of the military government.

Since taking over on February 1, the military has tried to quell protests. They have detained many and killed over 780 civilians.

Regardless, Andrew hopes to be able to restart Shiloh Bible College on June 1, if possible. Content withheld for security reasons.

Travel Restrictions



Due to an increase in COVID-19 cases in Papua New Guinea, Larry Doyle has been unable to travel to visit the Solos people since his return in February. He has many translation-related questions for them. An opportunity for travel seems to be open for him in June. Travel is more complicated now and means isolation for the entire Doyle family before and after, even if only Larry travels. Help them pray about this.